
                 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Notice of the CUPE Local 386 Elections 
Election Date: January 19, 2022 
Polls are open from 8:00am to 10:30pm (online) 

 

 
Position up for election:  

Vice-President (Remainder of the 2 year term, ending November 2022)  
 

Candidates: 
Jason Friesen 
Gerry Townsend 

 
To vote, you must: 

• E-mail the Union office at cupe386@shaw.ca to advise you wish to vote 
via Simply Voting, up to the start of voting on January 19th at 8:00 a.m.   
 

• Be sworn in as a CUPE 386 member.  If you have not yet been sworn in, 
this can be done at the virtual General Membership Meeting on January 
18th, in the Union office, or by calling the local at (604) 936-1810. 
 

 

Please note – this is a NEW election.  Even if you had registered to vote in 
previous elections, you are required to register again. 

 
Candidate profiles can be viewed online at  https://386.cupe.ca/  
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